
  
 
 
 

Brrrrr! It’s been a very cold but great week in Reception! The children are now experts at cleaning their teeth and why it is so 
important! They have really enjoyed exploring this Topic in their play. They children have been thinking about healthy and 

unhealthy foods for their teeth and sorting them into these 2 groups. Today, the children made a mouth with lips and teeth in 
cooking and then enjoyed eating it afterwards! 

This week, we have also had fun with the parachute. We used it in our PSED lessons where we thought about who is in our 
family and who is special to us. This was great fun and the children loved running underneath and through the parachute. 
A highlight of this week though was Fiery Feet! The children loved learning a new dance routine! Well done Reception on 

another super week! 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Next week in Reception… 

If you need to speak with us, you can catch us at the end of the school day or email the school office on admin2332@welearn365.com 
Have a lovely weekend!  

Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and Mrs Gray and the Reception Team. 

Maths:  
 

In Maths, we will be thinking about partitioning 
number 5 into 0 and 5, 1 and 4 and 2 and 3. We 
will be learning that these are the number bonds to 
5 and practise writing them in number sentences.  

Topic:  
In Topic, we will be reading the story ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’. We will be re-telling the story and thinking 

about all the foods that he eats! The children will using their sounds to write some of the foods that he eats.  
If you have the story at home, please share it with your child and they can tell you about it too! 

 
 

 

Phonics: 
 

In Phonics, we are learning some more new sounds.  
The sounds are: 

‘w’ and ‘x’ 
Please help the children to find objects in your home 

or think of objects that begin with these sounds. 
 

Reception Weekly Round-Up! 
Friday 19th January 2024 

 

Dates for the diary: 
Willow class sharing assembly – Thursday 1st February  
Cherry class sharing assembly – Friday 2nd February  
Half-term – Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February  
Parents evening for both classes – Tuesday 20th February and Wednesday 21st February  
Easter Craft Day with parents/grown-ups – Friday 22nd March  
 
 
 
 
    

   
 

 
 

Messages from Miss Stanley and Mrs Vallins: 
• Remember to log into ‘Seesaw’ to see photos of the children and what they have been up to this week! 
• Please send your child into school with a spare change of clothes to have on their peg in a named bag so they can get changed if they get 

wet or cold. 
• P.E. DAYS HAVE CHANGED!                CHERRY – MONDAY, TUESDAY AND FRIDAY WILLOW – MONDAY, THURSDAY AND FRIDAY 
• We sent home homework books for the first time on Thursday. Please can the children decorate them and then if you can use the sticky back 

plastic to cover the book that keeps them in good condition. Homework books needs to come back into school on a Monday and will sent 
home again on Thursday. 

• Water bottle reminder – please can the children only have WATER in their waterbottles. No squash please.  
• SOS – if you have any spare school uniform that your child has grown out of, please donate to us as we are running very low on joggers, 

trousers, socks, tights in particular. If you have any of our spare clothes at home, please send them back into school – thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
    

   
 

 
 


